
Jerome Manarchuck

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Andy Kersting <Andy.Kersting@cumulus.com >
Tuesday, November 07, 2017 1:55 PM
Jerome Manarchuck
RE: WISW(AM) (BSTA-20170530AAP) - Granted 6/19/2017

Hi Jerry - Please be advised that station WISW(AM), Columbia, Sc (Facility ID 54793) has returned to normal licensed
operation effective today, November 7, 2017. The above-referenced STA is no longer necessary.

Andy

From: Jerome Manarchuck [mailto:Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov ]
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 2:54 PM
To: Andy Kersting <Andy.Kersting@cumulus.com >
Subject: WISW(AM) (BSTA-20170530AAP) - Granted 6/19/2017

Andy,

Please see attached.

Jerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer
Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerorne.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
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